
From: Renee Layson <rlayson@scetv.org>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Renee Laysonrlayson@scetv.org 

Tom Poseyposey@scetv.org
Date: 10/7/2014 2:08:20 PM 

Subject: Carolighting

Hello Katherine,

I have started working on the DVD request and I hope to have you at least the first batch in
the next day or two, they are real time dubs so that take a little while to do but we are working 
on it.

About the meeting on Thursday, it is not for certain that I will be the director for this year's
program. I am trying to get with Tom Posey for us to decide on the director for this year,
however, we missed each other this afternoon. We will get together tomorrow and I will let you 
know what is going on here.

I'm sorry for the delay.

Have a nice afternoon,
Renee
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